
From: 

To: 

Subject: 

Date: 

RE: PSC Case #2022-00402 

Thursday, June 15, 2023 9:00:00 AM 

Case No. 2022-00402 

Thank you for yom comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Company and 
Louisville Gas and Electric Company. Yom comments in the above-referenced matter have 
been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration. Please 
cite the case number in this matter, 2022-00402, in any fmiher coITespondence. The 
documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2022-00402 Q,cy.gov) 

Thank you for yom interest in this matter. 

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.lnquiry@ky.gov> 

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 3:14 PM 

To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov> 

Subject: FW: PSC Case #2022-00402 

From: Kenneth Sallee >

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 2:58 PM 

To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.lnquiry@ky.goV> 

Subject: PSC Case #2022-00402 

---

I oppose the construction of a 900 acre solar facility in Mercer County as this is not the highest and best 
use of the tract of land. This property has been identified as a top site within the USA for industrial 
development and could lead to thousands of jobs for our area. Land use decision making should remain 
at the local level with our local governing bodies. Please consider the irreversible negative impact, lost 
economic growth and consequences this decision will have on our Mercer County community. Thanks 
Kenneth Sallee 











1802 N English Station Rd
Louisville, KY 40223
United States













400 Transylvania Park
Lexington, KY 40508
United States





3802 Nanz Avenue
Saint Matthews, KY 40207
United States





Sincerely,
Roxanne Sturtevant

3712 Trail Ridge Road
Louisville, KY 40241
United States





474 W Sixth St
Lexington, KY 40508
United States





As we all know, power plants are designed to last a long time; building plants using fossil fuel would seem to
expose poor planning.  
For the and many others reasons I support the increase of solar generation plants.

Thank you.

Joseph Roehrig
10501 Eagle Pines Ln
Louisville, KY 40223







Thank you for ensuring that Kentuckians' voices are an important part of the regulatory process.

Sincerely,
Abby Lane 

1724 Palmyra Ave
Lexington, KY 40505
United States





In addition to my public comment above, please see the comment submitted by Kentuckians for
Energy Democracy for important data and evidence that supports my lived experience and concerns.

Thank you for ensuring that Kentuckians' voices are an important part of the regulatory process.

Sincerely,
Deborah Gerth

461 Silver Maple Way
Lexington, KY 40508
United States








